MEDIA STATEMENT

SMALL BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE RESOLVES TO VISIT SMALL BUSINESSES AFFECTED BY LOOTING IN KWAZULU-NATAL AND GAUTENG
 
Parliament, Saturday, 24 July 2021 – The Portfolio Committee on Small Business Development has taken a resolution, in an urgent meeting, to undertake a fact-finding visit to KwaZulu-Natal and Gauteng to assess the impact of destructions and looting on small businesses.
 
The purpose of the visit is to hear from small business owners on the intervention expected from the government.
 
Committee Chairperson, Ms Violet Siwela, said the committee needs first-hand information from business owners in order to recommend a tailored intervention that should come from the Department of Small Business Development.
 
“As the committee, we play oversight on the work of the Department of Small Business Development, but at this stage, we will be visiting these provinces to assess the situation only, and not to conduct oversight,” said Ms Siwela.
 
The dates for visiting the two provinces will be communicated in due course.
 
ISSUED BY THE PARLIAMENTARY COMMUNICATION SERVICES ON BEHALF OF THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON SMALL BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT, MS VIOLET SIWELA.
